
November 30, 1995

Mr. John Militello
Basloe, Levin & Cuccaro, Ltd./Adjusters International
126 Business Park Drive
P.O. Box 179
Utica, NY 13503-0179

RE: Jarvis Jr-Sr High School Fire Claim (10/21/94)

Dear John:

I would like to personally thank you for all your efforts on behalf of the Mohawk Central
School District in the settlement of our fire claim.

This process has proven to be a very arduous one and I would recommend the public
adjuster route to anyone in our situation. Further, I certainly feel comfortable recommending
you and Basloe, Levin & Cuccaro, Ltd./Adjusters International due to your hard work.

I look forward to working with you in bringing this claim to closure.

Sincerely,

Robert J. Service
Superintendent of Schools
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